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Policy: 
 
It is the policy of the Board of Supervisors that no commercial solicitation shall be 
permitted in county buildings, offices or other county-related institutions. 
 
Commercial advertising at the above county locations shall be prohibited. 
 
Business contacts with a county employee on county premises shall be permitted only 
at the request of the employee, unless prohibited by departmental rules or policies, 
provided that this shall occur on the employee's own time and does not interfere with his 
work or the business of the department. 
 
The department head shall be authorized to deviate from this policy in situations where 
limited commercial solicitation is inherently involved. 
 
The Board of Supervisors may permit commercial solicitation for good cause in 
particular cases or under particular circumstances. 
 
 
 
 
Reference: 
 Minute Order dated 03/08/1977 
 Minute Order 3.7 of 11/07/2006 


